
 

CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Richard Garland, Parks and Recreation Director 

     

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   January 25, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – RFP 22-020 Site Improvements at Durham Park and Taylor 

Brawner Park (re-bid) 

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for site improvements at Durham Park, 1554 Spring Street 

and Taylor Brawner Park, 3180 Atlanta Road.  The work includes creating an entry point into 

Durham Park and improvements to the playground area at Taylor Brawner Park.  This project 

was originally bid in June 2021 and only one bid was received over-budget.  We re-bid and 

received five (5) responses.  We recommend award to the low bidder, Ashford Gardeners, Inc.  

This project will be managed by Foley Design.  The bid tab is shown below.    

           

Firm Bid Amount 

Ashford Gardeners Inc. $169,188.00 

S.H. Creel Contracting $242,116.00 

Chappell Construction $306,843.00 

P.E. Structures & Associates, LLC $324,503.93 

TriScapes, Inc. $602,500.00 

 

It is the recommendation of Parks & Recreation and Purchasing that the project be awarded to 

the low bidder, Ashford Gardeners, Inc. in the amount of $169,188.00.  Please prepare any 

necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


